
 

 

 

 

Come join The Brooklyn School for Social Justice 

Student Government in the walk for Breast Cancer 

Awareness 

Sunday October 9th, 2022 

1904 Surf Ave. Coney island NY, 11224 

8am sharp 

 

Starting on September 14, 2022, ribbons will go on sale for a 

$1.00. You can make donations as well. 

Please see anyone from Student Government 



 

 

 


